
Club Update – 27th November 2020 

A quick update regarding the forthcoming new Government restrictions to be 

implemented from Wednesday 2nd December.  

The LTA are still awaiting the publication of the Government's full, detailed 

guidance and legislation so that they can update the LTA full guidance documents 

for tennis venues, coaches, players and officials, detailing all protocols, procedures 

and information needed for tennis activity to take place safely and in line with 

Government guidelines. This was expected today but will now be received early 

next week. 

Outdoor courts 

It is anticipated the outdoor courts will be AVAILABLE for singles and doubles 

use. Therefore the outdoor courts are available to book via Clubspark for sessions 

starting on Wednesday 2nd December.  

Indoor Centre 

Court bookings for the indoor centre are NOT AVAILABLE to book until we 

receive the full guidance notes from the LTA.  

Coaching programme 

It is hoped the coaching programme will resume from Thursday 3rd December. 

Josh will send an update to all current coaching attendees. 

Clubhouse facilities 

To be updated once the full guidance documents have been received. 

As soon as the LTA full guidance details are received, I will send a communication 

to members. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Have a good weekend. 

Tina 


